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Jewelry taken in Atchison burglary; Police investigating
(KAIR)--A mid-week Atchison residential burglary is under investigation.

That's according to a release issued by Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson, which
says the crime occurred in the 1300 block of Kansas Avenue.

Investigators believe it happened sometime between 7:15 Wednesday morning
and 5:20 Wednesday evening.

According to Wilson, unlawful entry was made through the window of the home.
Once inside, the thief, or thieves, located jewelry that was then stolen.
No suspect information is immediately determined.

Anyone with information related to the burglary should contact Atchison Police at
913-367-4323.
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